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Meet the new N.L.H.S. morning 
announcement team of Tim 
Schmier & Mallory Heroux! This 
duo brings a lot of fun & 
enthusiasm, from their daily 
weather reports to their jokes, to 
brighten our mornings! 
 
Stay tuned for all morning 
announcements to be added to the 
High School website daily by Tim 
Schmier. 


